CPC minutes for March 28, 2012

Approved April 25, 2012

Present: Sean Conley, Lesley Eaton, Glenn Hearn, Ginny Jones, Dale Julier, Cheryl Lowe, Jonathan Revere, Peter Rodegast; Tony Nevin, Administrative Assistant.

A quorum being present, Ginny called the meeting to order at 5:33.

The minutes of March 7, 2012, were reviewed and approved unanimously with two abstentions.

The CPC reviewed and approved invoices for Bailey Park House #2 and Cemetery records.

Glenn reported that all CPA funds appropriated to the WT Affordable Housing Trust for Bailey Park House #1 have been expended.

The notion of having alternates from each committee or board represented on the CPC was abandoned because it would have required Town Meeting approval of a change in the bylaw establishing the CPC.

The CPC reviewed a draft handout for voters at the upcoming Town Meeting and suggested a few revisions. Tony will revise and make copies available at the Town Meeting.

Jonathan will tape an interview with Tony discussing the CPA warrant articles and have it aired on MVTV.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:03.

Respectfully submitted,

Tony Nevin, Admin Asst.